
Thank you for considering this important bill. I support, as does my larger community of friends and relations, because this is the 
critical issue of our time!! Updating land use goals is a good first step. YES, support 2488!!
Thank you, Tina Buettell, Clackamas County rural and suburban resident for almost 50 years


